
Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 11/07/2022  Thru: 11/13/2022     0000 – 2359 

 
 
 

For Date: 11/07/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0104 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0107 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0548 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0811 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0814 RADAR REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1000 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
 
                1106 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    APPLE BLOSSOM LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with the ACO about a prior  
incident. Boxboro PD notified at 1109 
 

 
                1119 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1145 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1319 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with the ACO about a rodent.  
Boxboro PD notified at 1321 
 

 
                1536 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD + CARRIAGE LN 
 
                1546 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1551 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1600 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1607 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

S11 assisting party. 
 

 
                1611 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SALAMANDER WAY 
 
                1625 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + MINISTERS WAY 
 
                1633 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1635 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 



                1641 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1642 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    200 BLOCK - TAYLOR RD 
 
                1705 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1723 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1736 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1803 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

S11 assisting party with information. caller advised.  
 

 
                1813 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting possible vandalism to her car. S11  
responded and advised party and will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-189-OF 
 
                1818 Road Safety Complaint Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S22 reporting a TT unit in stopped in the roadway.  
 

         Narrative:     
TT unit removed from the roasway.  
 

 
                1831 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-188-OF 
 
                1844 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting finding a dog. Boxboro PD notified at 1846 
 

 
                1943 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1946 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY AQUADUCT AREA - HARVARD RD 
 
                1951 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Care center requesting dispatch for medical alarm. Police  
and Fire responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
signed refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-859-IN 
 
                2359 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/08/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0105 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0112 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 



                0647 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 503] SMALL FARM - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a deceased deer. S21 contacted Highway Dept  
for pickup. 
 

 
                0925 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                1054 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request to speak to ACO regarding an injured goose.  
ACO notified. 
 

 
                1143 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

See report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-190-OF 
 
                1207 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports lift assist needed. R17 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 reports no services needed. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-860-IN 
 
                1258 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1317 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental dial while driving. S21 advised  
caller. 
 

 
                1440 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her fire alarm is chirping intermittently.  
E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
faulty battery. homeowner advised.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-861-IN 
 
                1501 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1503 ASSIST CITIZEN VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1544 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                2058 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2120 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2125 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                2240 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports co detector activation, no illness present. 



 
         Narrative:     

e14/l1 report faulty detectors, no reading inside residence.  
advised to replace batteries.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-862-IN 
 
                2312 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2319 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                2356 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] COX ST 
         Narrative:     

hudson request mutual aid (station coverage) for a structure  
fire. 
 

         Narrative:     
e14 responds.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-864-IN 
 
 
For Date: 11/09/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0015 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0042 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request assistance with a residential lockout.  
 

         Narrative:     
door was unlocked for resident.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-863-IN 
 
                0600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0738 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental dial while hiking. S21 advised  
caller. 
 

 
                0803 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                0941 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1033 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1140 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports erratic operator. S7 responded. 
 

 
                1232 BURGLARY (B & E) PAST REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to an officer regarding a past B&E.  
S2 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
See report. 



 
       Refer To Incident:    22-191-OF 
 
                1245 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    CENTER PL 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 76 yof who has developed a cough and is  
having difficulty breathing. S7, R17 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS6 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-865-IN 
 
                1312 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1450 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1535 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

22-169-OF 
 

 
                1542 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/09/2022 1542 PArty into station to request more  
recordings for an upcoming court case. S1 spoke with party  
and advised there are no more recording available, he was  
given all of the recordings. 
 

 
                1543 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1601 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1604 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1626 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                1628 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    670077AB 
 
                1637 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1639 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    670094AB 
 
                1646 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

11/09/2022 1646 Calller reporting a pair of airpods taken  
from a delivered box at location. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-192-OF 
 
                1651 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    670118AB 
 
                1659 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1702 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1707 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    670197AB 
 
                1732 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

11/09/2022 1732 Caller reporting difficulty breathing and  
pain. 
11/09/2022 1749 R17 transporting to Marlborough. 
11/09/2022 1805 R17 off 8.5  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-866-IN 
 
                1804 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GATES LN 
         Narrative:     

RP stated that earlier today a suspicious male party claimed  
to work for Rockland Credit Union and asked to walk around  
their house and property.  
 
RP informed S8 that the owner of the home does not use  
Rockland Credit Union as a financial institution. S8 has  
advised RP has spoken to and advised regarding the  
situation. S8 will update additional shifts on information. 
 

 
                1902 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1957 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2028 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GATES LN 
 
                2028 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2246 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports her 77 y/o husband has low blood pressure and  
shaking. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9/res17/l1/als6 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17/als6 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 23:17 
 
res17 e/m 9.1 at 23:34 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-867-IN 
 
                2331 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                2334 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2350 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/10/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0021 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0033 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GATES LN 



 
                0557 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 
 
                0607 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0714 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0905 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1038 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in medical at the fire station. Party assisted. Patient  
Refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-868-IN 
 
                1500 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

11/10/2022 1501 School Admin reported an elderly lady  
blocking traffic on Hartley Rd. 
 

 
                1508 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/10/2022 1508 Medfield Police requesting a check on a  
party with a possible restraining order from our town.  
Information checked both on computer and by hand. No  
matching records found. 
 

 
                1520 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1533 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 
                1542 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1543 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WILDLIFE WAY 
 
                1554 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1600 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
          Location:    HARVARD ACRES 
 
                1615 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1623 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    TIMBEREDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

11/10/2022 1623 Caller reporting an elderly male fell off  
his riding tractor. 
11/10/2022 1641 R17 transporting one to Emerson, SM 0.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-869-IN 
 
                1700 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-193-OF 
 
                1831 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1945 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     



11/10/2022 1945 Party reporting her boyfriend was choking,  
but the obstruction has disloged, but party is in a lot of  
pain. 
11/10/2022 2006 R17 transporting to Emerson 29.6 
11/10/2022 2018 R17 off 37.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-870-IN 
 
                1952 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1959 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2033 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

11/10/2022 2034 Caller reporting her dog got loose from her  
behind the Maynard High School, the dog was seen heading  
into the woods that turn into the Assabet Wildlife Area. The  
dog is a Lab/Pit mix, it has a collar with tags and is  
microchipped. The dog also still has its leah attached.  
Information will be relyaed to ACO. 
 

 
                2340 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2348 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/11/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0024 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0028 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0056 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0801 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

11/11/2022 0801 Caller reports her ear buds activated a  
missing or stolen location. When checked, her ear buds were  
missing. Ear buds showing a location in Maynard, caller  
advised to contact Maynard Police for assistance in trying  
to locate them. 
 

 
                0804 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] PINE ST 
         Narrative:     

11/11/2022 0804 Maynard requesting an ambulance to location  
for a female unable to walk. 
11/11/2022 0822 R17 enroute to Emerson 0.0 
11/11/2022 0833 R17 off at Emerson 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-871-IN 
 
                0834 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

11/11/2022 0835 Caller reporting a dead deer just off the  
pathway in the woods, caller would like the carcass removed.  
Party advised no one will remove the carcass, it is were it  
fell and it is a circle of life moment. 
 

 
                0933 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1005 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 



 
                1049 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1101 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

11/11/2022 1101 Caller reporting a tree down across thier  
driveway and leaning on wires. 
11/11/2022 1117 HLP on scene. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-872-IN 
 
                1126 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    LOWELL DR 
         Narrative:     

11/11/2022 1127 Caller reporting a dead deer in her yard and  
wants someone to remove it. Party advised the home owner is  
responsible for the removal on private property. Part  
requested to speak with ACO, contact information relayed to  
ACO for follow up. 
 

 
                1136 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1224 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                1232 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1250 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

11/11/2022 1250 S23 returning property found at Town Beach. 
 

 
                1514 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports no water pressure at the church and is  
concerned there may be an issue at the Town Building. S8,  
E14 and C20 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 advised no water coming from the Town Building. C20  
request building commisioner respond. Building Commisioner  
will respond and check problem at the town building. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-873-IN 
 
                1615 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports someone dumped paint in the road in front of  
his house and his neighbor's house. S8 and S11 notified. 
 

 
                1644 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1659 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1706 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 245] EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Marlborough PD request officers check residence in town for  
party which was involved in an incident in their town. S8  
and S11 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 spoke with father of party who stated he is not home and  
has not been all day. 
 

 



                1723 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her and her husband are both sick with COVID  
and her husband tripped and fell and he can not get up. S11  
and R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 reports party was assisted.  Patient refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-874-IN 
 
                1732 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                1741 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1813 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her husband has general weakness and needs to  
go to the hospital. S8, R17 and ALS5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS5 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 364.0 E/m  
370.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-875-IN 
 
                1826 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller request officer for a custody dispute. S8 and S11  
responded. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-194-OF 
 
                1927 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DEACON BENHAM DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 80 yom who needs a lift assist. S8, R17 and  
L3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 request ALS to the scene. ALS responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reports patient refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-876-IN 
 
                1958 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Party request to speak to officers who responded earlier to  
a call at his ex-wifes house. S8 responded and spoke with  
and advised party. 
 

 
                2356 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/12/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0023 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0103 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0606 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0610 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 



 
                0619 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                0624 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0626 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0723 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NEAR INTERSECTION - SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

11/12/2022 0723 Caller rpeorts a large part of a tree  
blocking a travel lane. 
11/12/2022 0730 Large portion of a tree, S9 requesting  
Highway to move. 
 

 
                0737 Road Safety Complaint Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    JUST BEFORE DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

11/12/2022 0737 Caller reporting a tree down blocking travel  
lane. 
 

 
                0753 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0801 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0953 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0958 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/12/2022 0959 Stow Fire recruit not feeling well, refusal  
obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-877-IN 
 
                1015 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] ASSISTED LIVING FACILITY - WASHINGTON ST 
         Narrative:     

11/12/2022 1015 Hudson requesting Rescue to location for an  
82 year old male with chest pain. 
11/12/2022 1035 R17 transporting to Marlboro S/M 0.0 
11/12/2022 1040 R17 off E/M 2.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-878-IN 
 
                1045 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1045 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1126 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

11/12/2022 1126 Caller reporting she was unavailable in her  
residence, heard the door bell and saw a police car in her  
driveway. Party advised an Officer is on a radar assignment  
on her street. Caller requesting to know why they were  
there. Officer only turned around in the driveway, did go to  
the door or get out of his cruiser. Caller wanted to make  
sure she didn't need to be alerted about anything, party  
assured all is fine. 
 

 
                1148 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1157 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 



         Narrative:     
11/12/2022 1158 S22 assisting party with LTC paperwork. 
 

 
                1211 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1224 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1538 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1553 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1600 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1602 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CROW ISLAND - TRACK RD 
 
                1606 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SEVEN STAR LN 
         Narrative:     

found dog on randall road. returned to owner. 
 

 
                1614 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1620 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                1621 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1642 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1711 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1747 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2111 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller direct to the FD for a lock out. Police and Fire  
responded and gained access.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-879-IN 
 
                2158 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] SUMMERHILL GLEN 
         Narrative:     

Maynard FD requesting mutual aid. R17 responding.    
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 6.5 E/M 10.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-880-IN 
 
 
For Date: 11/13/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0509 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0951 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    SANDY BROOK DR 
         Narrative:     

Calle request to speak to the ACO regarding a found cat. ACO  
was notified. 
 

 



                0952 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1159 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk-in reports they found a dog running around near the  
plaza. Party brought dog to station. ACO was notified for  
pickup. ACO responded. S2 assisted. 
 

 
                1322 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her dog was lost.  Caller was advised her dog  
was found and the ACO took control of the dog.  ACO was  
notified. 
 

 
                1722 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1828 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1836 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                2000 BURGLARY (B & E) PAST REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a possible past break in. S11 responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
S11 will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-195-OF 
 
                2001 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

 911 caller requesting medical for her husband who fell.  
Police and Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Signed refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-881-IN 
 
                2320 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 

 

 


